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Greetings All!! 
  Well, I think Spring is here, I've seen robins and daffodils and even 
some trees in full bloom.  Sure am glad that it was an easy winter.  I got in 
from work a few minutes ago, and like always the cats have been fed and 
are busy ignoring me.   Fall is my favorite season, but if I had to pick 
another it would be spring. I like seeing things coming back from their 
dormant stage and adding color everywhere you look.  I’ve been dormant 
too; I haven't been quilting in a while, and am slowly getting back into 
quilting ,  I went and bought fabric Thursday and Friday and Saturday last 
week, so I've got to get busy and use it.   

The quilt show is coming up in a little over a year and  two of the 
fabrics are for a quilt I'm thinking about making for it, will have to wait and 
see how it turns out( hopefully fabulous!) what i need to do is some spring 
cleaning but I’d rather read and  quilt then do that.  We’ll have a great 
meeting on the 22nd and Beth Helfter is the speaker and will be doing a 
workshop the next morning.  We are going to have a vendor that night: 
Becky's Rag Bag treasures will be there with all kinds of great things to 
purchase!  Well better get busy and get some things done before I call it a 
night 
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Sunshine & Shadows    

Valerie Doyle fell & broke her ankle 

Loneta Blevins had cataract surgery 2/27 

 

 

 

March Speaker – Beth Helfter 

“Eva Paige Trunk Show” 

Beth learned from her mother to love creating beauty with needle and thread. 

Her motto is, “Fun over Fuss.” She has a lot to teach us, but this time she 

chose to introduce us to “Diagonal Quilt Blocks.” The workshop on Friday, 

March 23rd is about arranging & rearranging blocks to achieve the design 

featured below @ $30 for the class. (@ $5/hour!) Wow!  Here is how she 

explains it:  

 

“Diagonal quilt blocks = show stopping setting opportunities! We'll use the Iced In pattern to create some 

blocks, using our own and other quilters' fabrics, then play with them to create endless setting options to 

make those quilts sparkle. I often say when you buy a pattern, it's okay to change the 

fabric or setting to make it your own, so come challenge yourself to do just that! 

Pattern required.”  

 

We have a few spots left for the March 23rd “Iced In” workshop presented by Beth Helfter. 

There is some cutting to do ahead of time, so call me ASAP 417-434-0329 and I’ll get you 

on the list. The class is limited to 15 students, so we’ll all have plenty of space and 

attention. The workshop will be from 9:30-3pm at Emmanuel Lutheran Church 2901 E Zion in Fayetteville and 

the cost is $30 payable to QUILT. This will be our last workshop until July. 

tel:417-434-0329


 

Next Month: Trunk Show by Sandy King 

“A Quilter’s Life History”  

(With giveaways)   

 

FINANCIAL REPORT – February 1 - February 28, 2018

Raffle Balance Forward         $1,812.26 

Expenses - State Application Fee             $10.00 

Total Raffle Account                         $1,802.26 

Money Market Account             $34,679.75 

Interest                                       $6.65 

Total MM Acct                $34,686.40 

Checking Account                       $5,409.83 

Income - Membership Dues             $1,208 

Program/Workshops                 $0.00 

TOTAL Income                     $1,330.00 

Expense    

2017 Tax Preparation              $75.00 

Program/Workshop                                     $900.00 

TOTAL Expenses                            $975.00  

Ending Total in Checking Account           $5642.83  

TOTAL OF ALL 3 ACCOUNTS           $42,131.49 

 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH 

Next Time 

ROUND ROBIN 

The next block swap will be at the April meeting.   

QUILT SHOW April 4-6, 2019 

★ Featured Exhibits 

○ Susan Cleveland will give a 2-3 hour class on piping and embellishment 

○ Lisa Erlansen will be judging the quilts.  Her information can be seen at 

LeQuilt.com.  Lisa has more than 25 years experience judging quilts.  

★ Challenge 

○ Let’s Curl Up With a Good Book 

○  



★ Vendors to be announced.  

★ ****Quilt Show 2019 planning committee meeting -  Monday, April 16 at the 

Springdale Public Library. **** 

SUPER SATURDAY SEW-IN 

Disappearing Four Square with Amy Rollins 

Saturday, March 31st | First Presbyterian Church, Rogers | 9am - 3pm | $10 

Email Amy Rollins to sign up: bobkat1004@aol.com 

Supplies Needed: Basic sewing/ quilting, 2 white charm packs & 2 color/ print charm packs 

 

CUDDLY QUILTS 

An update for the newsletter on cuddly quilts: In the month of February, 20 quilts were taken to 
Arkansas Children's hospital and they were so grateful. They hand pick which quilt goes to 
which child. We have 15 quilts ready to go so far for March and another 10 or so that only lack 
labels. 
Hospital staff asked us to consider donating some larger quilts for the bigger kids (young adults 
up to age 21 are treated at Children's)!  
We are in need of some larger pieces of fabric for backing. We will plan on having a cutting 
party soon, so stay tuned! 
Thanks! 
Donna Murray, Joan Beyette, and Carrie Stolz, your Cuddly Quilt Coordinators 
 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

March 5, 2018 

Members Present:  David, Tina, Lori, Roberta, Jeanne, Cassie, Cindy 

Cuddly Quilts message from the Children’s Hospitals:  We need some larger quilts for the 

teenagers.  Their patients include all ages up to 21 years old.   

Always remember to collect your Hobbs UPC barcodes from your batting packages.  We use 

them to get free batting from our supplier! 

The Raffle Quilt will be ready for display in April/May. 

Also, Judy Schoene would teach a wool applique class if enough people would sign up ahead of 

time.   

Cassie: It’s the changing of the guard for the newsletter.   

GUILD MEETING MINUTES 

February 22, 2018  

David Moran opened the meeting at 6:30 pm.   

Membership is at 104 + 4 new members. Jean C, Paula Dutton from W Fork, Peggy, 1 more 

Roberta Harris is asking for  

 Quilt Show committee helpers. 



 Raffle quilt person to take the raffle quilt to different guilds, places for showing 

 Someone whose home is large enough to house the quilts that will be judged for 

the show.  We have a potluck at this home afterwards. 

 A program editor 

 Announcement:  There will be a party at Roberta’s after the quilt show for the 

committee helpers.  

Cuddly Quilts:  A Cutting Party on a Saturday from 9:30-3:00 is in the planning mode, as well.  

ITEM OF INTEREST/TIPS/TECHNIQUES 

This is the fourth and last installment of the Color Wheels Basics Flash Cards.  

 

Announcements:  

Lori:  The workshop with Barb Helfter will be from 9:30 am to 3:00 pm at the Emmanuel 

Lutheran Church on Friday, March 23.  I have a few spots left for the March 23rd “Iced In” 

workshop presented by Beth Helfter. There is some cutting to do ahead of time, so call me 

ASAP 417-434-0329 and I’ll get you on the list. The class is limited to 15 students, so we’ll all 

have plenty of space and attention. The workshop will be from 9:30-3pm at Emmanuel Lutheran 

Church 2901 E Zion in Fayetteville and the cost is $30 payable to QUILT. This will be our last 

workshop until July. 

 

 

tel:417-434-0329


FEBRUARY WORKSHOP 

Our February Speaker Dani Ives has progressed from Biology Major, to Zookeeper, to Wool 

Appliqué crafter and teacher, with animals & pets always at the forefront.  Originally from 

Mountain Home, she and her husband now live in Rogers area.  Her wool felting journey moved 

quickly from creating 3-D figurines to 2-D felting pictures.    Her order of execution is, 1) Eyes, 2) 

Nose, 3) Front to Rear,4) Top to Bottom. Her samples that night featured a variety of animals, 

i.e. dogs, cats, small animals, horses, flowers, bugs, etc.  

Lila R. kindly showed us how her little bird grew and developed at the Workshop with Dani the 

next day.  Now is she going to add borders, batting, binding?   

      

AREA EVENTS: 

  
Friday, April 13, 2018  9am-6pm 

Saturday, April 14th 2038 9am-4pm 

Southside Church of Christ, 919 Dixieland Road, Rogers, AR 



   
  



AREA GUILDS:  

Group When Where Contact 
Dogwood 
Quilters 

1st Saturday of the 
month, 9:30am – 3pm 
(bring a sack lunch 

First United 
Methodist 
Church, Siloam 
Springs 

Suzy Mathews, 
dogwoodquiltersquild
@gmail.com 

Loose 
Threads 

1st Wednesday of the 
Month, 9:30am 

Washington Co 
Extension Office, 
Fayetteville 

Carla Gay, 
(479) 305-8336 

Modern 3rd Tuesday of the 
Month, 6:30pm 

Southside Church 
of Christ, Rogers 

Elizabeth Ray, 
nwamqg@gmail.com; 
nwamqg.blogspot.com 

NWA up in 
Arms 
Longarm 
Guild 

2 Wednesday of ODD 
Months. 1pm-3pm 

Southside Church 
of Christ, Rogers 

April Wells 
‭(479) 233-1835‭‭ 

Pieces ‘N 
Patches 

1st Monday of the 
Month, 12:30pm 
(lecture); 3rd Monday 
of the Month, 10am 
(workshop) 

First 
Presbyterian 
Church, Rogers 

Denise Galinas, 
dkgelinas@hotmail.co
m or (479) 531-2597 

Calico Cut-
Ups 

4th Monday of the 
Month, 1pm 

First United 
Methodist 
Church, Bella 
Vista 

Laurie Davis, 
bobandlaurie14@gmai
l.com; (402) 850-8742 

Sew Happy 
Quilters 

2nd Saturday of the 
Month, 10am – 2pm 

Harris Baptist 
Church, Elkins 

Martha Brown, (479) 
387-8138 or 
dardabrown@msn.co
m 
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